
From: Lynn Youngbar [mailto:lynn@lynnyoungbar.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 10:14 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

Dear Portland City Council Members, 
Please fulfill the policy promise you made last year to not allow new fossil fuel infrastructure in 
Portland. It was a bold move that sent an important message to the entire country. You must 
honor that policy through the city code. We do not need an exception for facilities of 5 million 
gallons or less. Any expansions allowed at existing terminals must happen only for local demand 
and include criteria for safety and climate impacts in the non-conforming use review process. 
Thank you, Lynn Youngbar 

From: Lynn Youngbar  
Email: lynn@lynnyoungbar.com  
Address: 2317 NE 9th Ave., Portland, Oregon, 97212  

 


